
 

Datganiad   COVID-19   Statement 

COVID-19:    

Considering the ongoing Pandemic, the ODA is promoting the concept of 

‘Social Distancing’ as per the Welsh Government and NHS guidelines, and 

so for that reason, we have suspended, and seek to reschedule our 

missed and upcoming social events until further notice.    Details of those,  

including the AGM will be circulated as soon as possible.  Clearly, this un-

precedented and dynamic pandemic situation will dictate our actions.    

For the very latest update on ODA events, please keep an eye on the 

Website News and Events Pages of the ODA Website, HERE: 

http://oldda.synthasite.com/news-and-events.php  – and if you’ve regis-

tered your email address with us, please look out for our occasional e-

mail bulletins also.  From the Members News and Events pages of the 

website, you may view The ODA Events Calendar, which is a further 

source of information for you. 

Thanks for your patience and understanding!    

Stay safe and our very best regards! 

ODA Committee 

Gwanwyn / Spring 2020 
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